
Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Spring 1. 

What we have been learning: 
In Maths we have been focussing on Geometry.  

We have been learning all about 2D and 3D 

shapes.  We have also been learning about 

position and direction – giving and following 

instuctions to move to different places.  

 

  

   

  
We have been going to Kennet this term to DT.  

We have been working hard to make bugs.  

 

In English we have been doing lots of work 

around space.  We have learnt a space poem 

and done lots of learning based around ‘Here 

Come the Aliens’.  We have written letters, and 

are now writing a story based on it. We have 

also been working on our phonic skills. Lots of us 

have gone up a level in our reading! AMAZING!! 

:D  

 
 

In Science we have been learning about 

shadows, and how they change.  

 
We have been enjoying choosing what we 

want to cook and going shopping to buy our 

ingredients.  He have been focussing on making 

healthy food. 

 

We have also been lucky this term to have a 

football coach this term and have been 

working on developing our skills and playing 

together.  

 
 

Special moment:  

Taking part in NSPCC Number Day!  

 

Dates to remember: 

8th February – Music for Autism 

9th February – End of term 

19th February – Start of term 

1st March – World Book Day 

23rd March – Sports Relief 

28th March – Internet safety workshop 

29th March – end of term 

 


